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I strongly oppose this measure. As a native Oregonian and person with a medical 

disability, I know the value of being able to participate in the United States voting 

system in the safety and convenience of one's own home. To remove that from our 

state would significantly lower voter turnout and make our civic duty of participating in 

government elections a hardship for so many Oregonians. Please do not remove the 

common sense mail-in ballot model from Oregon. 

Thank you, 

Jacklyn Theoharis  


